
PALM SPRINGS BROADCASTING CO. 
1340 KC. 250 W. P.O. BOX KK, PALM SPRINGS, CALIFORNIA 

March 1, 1951 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

This is to confirm your DX report regarding reception 
of our signal on February 12, 1951. Your listing of 
our program content agrees essentialy with our prog- 
ram log of that date. 

What you heard was our regular monthly frequency 
frequency check, which is held on the second Monday 
of each month from 12:30 AM PST until we receive con- 
firmation from T 8 T Radio in Long Beach, California. 

Congratulations on receiving our not too powerful 
signal, and best of luck in the future with your 
DX'ing. 

Sincerely 

William J. McGuckin 
Ass't Chief Engineer 


